
 
 

Special Bulletin 2015-04 
 

 

 

April 27, 2015 

 

TO: CMHI Manufacturers    

 

FROM: Jess Maxcy 

 

The attached memo from HUD has been released covering manufacturer's 

responsibilities pursuant to section 3280.607(b)(3)(v) of the HUD code. 
 

 
Should you have any questions, please feel free to contact Jess Maxcy at (951) 683-4053 

 






